
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 6/27/2014 1:04:52 PM
To: kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Singh, Sumeet

(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=S 1ST56905772)
Bcc:
Subject: Requalification issue/discussion Monday

Ken

Em glad I was able to reach you this morning and am also looking forward to Monday’s call 
with Sumeet and Sean Kolassa.

Just to recap:

As of today we are standing down all non-emergency plastic fusion work in light of our recent 
realization that we have a compliance gap in the way we have been conducting annual 
employee requalifications associated with plastic fusion.

The gap applies to re-qualification of PG&E employees, and we are now putting a plan 
together to make sure the full testing (both visual inspection and destructive testing) has been 
appropriately completed.

We have an established procedure to respond to any emergency work including fully qualified 
staff.

We plan to submit a self-report on this non-compliance issue no later than July 7.

As we discussed, this gap in our employee requalification process does not raise safety 
concerns about any of the work that has been completed in the field. Every plastic pipe 
installation is tested onsite with a pressure and soap test before being placed in service.

RedactedFeel free to call me or Sumeet (his cell is if any questions arise before Monday.
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Thanks again.

Laura

Laura Doll

Director, Regulatory Relations

lrdd@pge.com

office: 415.973.8663

mobile: 415.828.3739
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